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The following proposal has been reviewed by the University Senate Admissions and Academic 
Standards Committee and was unanimously approved. 
 
Request for Change in Engineering Standing Requirements in Chemical Engineering 
 
This request proposes dropping CME 199 from the list of courses required for Engineering 
Standing in Chemical Engineering.  A separate proposal has been submitted that would drop 
CME 199 from the curriculum and add CME 299, which is recommended to be completed in the 
Spring Semester of the sophomore year.  Because the Engineering Standing decision is based on 
courses taken only through the first three semesters of the curriculum, it is not appropriate to 
include CME 299 as a requirement for Engineering Standing.   
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